
ESSS RESULTS

We are pleased to inform you that our students successfully participated in the European Schools’ 
Science Symposium (ESSS) in RheinMain, Germany last week. The pupils worked hard for at 
least six months on their work, writing abstracts, reports, posters and presenting their work in front 
of interested teachers and judges in the ESSS.
We are grateful for the group-members that are truly devoted for science:

•Etain O'MAHONY, Maja Limantaite, Eliza Slavova: Food Waste (S2EN-AB)
•Nina SZMYTKOWSKA and Maria Pirveli: How actually clean are everyday objects 
(S4PLA)
•Helena Domańska: Like two drops of water. Analysis of Brussels water sources (S6PLA)
•Nicolas FOURESTIÉ: La radiation, guérisseuse de cancer? (S4FRB)

And last but not least, we are more than happy to announce that the jury has awarded the first 
prize in the sustainability category to team “Food waste”: Etain O'MAHONY, Maja 
Limantaite, Eliza Slavova. The jury was impressed by their creativity and curiosity.

  



We were very pleased that the director could be part of the Award Ceremony, as he invited all the 
schools to next year's ESSS at EEB1 and shared our joy and pride. We are looking forward to host 
this precious event in the beginning of April, 2025.
 

 

Urszula Rybałtowska, Bogumiła Tarapata and Dorottya Csonka
(The ESSS RheinMain Team)


